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Date: April 4, 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We hope you all had a wonderful Spring and a joyous Eid break, filled with 
precious moments spent with family and friends. We trust that this time allowed 
you to recharge and create good memories together. 
 
Please note that the school will reopen for Term 3 on Monday, April 7th. As we 
eagerly anticipate the return of our students, we hope they come back refreshed 
and eager to embark on the next phase of their learning. 
 
Let us continue to work together in partnership, focusing on nurturing both the 
academic growth and personal well-being of our students. Together, we can 
create an environment where they can thrive and achieve their best! 
 
 
Re-registration for Existing Students 
 
We would like to inform you that the re-registration process for the academic 
year 2025-26 will begin on April 7, 2025, and will remain available exclusively 
for current students until May 7, 2025. Following this period, re-registration 
will also be open to new students on a first-come, first-served basis. 
 
Please note that the same registration policy and timeline apply to bus 
transport re-registration for the upcoming academic year. 
 
Additionally, re-registration will only be accepted upon the completion of full 
payment for the current academic year. 
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Next Week Activities 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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